Nicholas Paul
	I am thankful for a lot of things such as God, my family, parents, friends, and books. I am especially thankful for the opportunities that I have experienced. They have all been great. There are two opportunities I would love to talk about. They are Disney On Ice in Brooklyn, New York at the Barclays Center and Formula One in Circuit Gilles Villeneuve Montreal, Quebec, Canada. 
	I went Disney On Ice on November 9, 2016. I had so much fun because I went to the Barclays Center for the first time.  My dad and I took the train to get there, I did my homework on the train. I drank a peppermint hot chocolate from Starbucks. I later ate a burger from Shake Shack. They have the best burgers! When my parents and I got there, there was a long line so we took the VIP (Very Important Person) entrance to get in.  We went this because my mom’s job (Emblem Health) sponsors companies and events. We had tickets to use suite A30. Since we went this way we didn’t have to wait on a long line. I got to see movie characters from the fantasies Inside Out, Beauty and the Beast, Brave, Frozen, Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs, Princess and the Frog, and Sleeping Beauty. The movie characters were reenacting funny and important parts from the movie. I watched Riley from Inside Out score a goal.  I saw Belle help turn the Beast back into a prince from Beauty and the Beast and Meredith from Brave split her own arrow.  Elsa created her ice golems and ice castle from Frozen, while Snow White help the seven dwarfs clean up and cook from Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.  I saw Tiana create her restaurant from Princess and the Frog, and Aurora fall into a deep sleep after biting the apple in Sleeping Beauty. 
	The other opportunity is when I went to Formula One. Formula One was in Circuit Gilles Villeneuve Montreal, Quebec, Canada. I drove there with my mom, dad, cousins, and family friends. It was on June 7, 2015. We sat by the Virage Senna, which is by the starting line. Our seats were so close to the racetrack. I got a good view of all the cars at the starting line. I sat so close I got to see who was in the lead. My top three favorite cars were the Red Bull, Ferrari, and Mercedes. My parents bought me a hat as a souvenir and on the side it shows a picture of the track. It was my first time going to a racecar race. My dad bought special padding for us to sit on because they had metal benches and they were uncomfortable. Its formal name was Formula One Grand Prix du Canada 2015.
	Those are the opportunities that I am thankful for this past year. They were very interesting and hope to go again soon with my friends and family. The other opportunities I am thankful for are when I went to Disney World, Universal Studios, a Yankee and Mets game, and participating in Veteran and Memorial Day parades. They were all great experiences. I learned something from each of those activities.
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